
Dear selection committee, 

 

This presentation will be given in the form of a poster, as detailed in this submission form. While 

we do have a PDF draft that we can send you if desired, we are still in the process of editing 

some design elements of the poster and do not currently have a final draft to share with you. 

Please let us know if you require the draft document; if so, please let us know the deadline for 

submitting that information. 

  

If the committee has any questions, we and our faculty advisor would be happy to speak with 

you.  

 

Sincerely,  

Liana Bayne and Caroline Hamby  

 


